
From: Paula Gawlik <pg6856@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 9:41:16 AM 
To: Chad Wicker <chad.wicker@marionfl.org> 
Subject: resignation  
  

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any 
information unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails 
using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the Helpdesk. 

Mr. Wicker,  
I have enjoyed the four years that I served on the Rainbow Lakes Estates Advisory Board, but I 
have decided to resign.  I  want to do it now, before my term officially ends, so whoever takes 
my place will be able to look at the budget and be able to vote on it with more information 
about it than I had when I joined the board.  I will continue to attend RLE activities, so I will see 
you and the board members from time to time. So this in not goodby, but see you later.  
 
Sincerely,  
Paula Gawlik  
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